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27th September 2023 

 

Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents 

 

We have arranged to take the children in Years 5 and 6 on a visit to Tatton Park on 
Wednesday 1st November. The coach will be leaving school at 9.00 a.m. and will 
return in time for home time. Please can your child come into school at 8.30 a.m. to 
ensure that there is no delay in our departure.  

Year 5 will explore the turbulent world of the Anglo Saxons and Vikings in 
10th Century AD in and exciting, hands-on workshop.  

Year 6 will explore life during World War II and will have the opportunity to learn 
about this era during interactive activities to enhance their learning.  

Children will need to wear school PE kit and bring in a packed lunch, in named 
disposable bag. If your child receives free school dinners and you would like to order 
a grab bag, please contact the school office no later than Monday 30th October.  

A voluntary contribution of £20.50 per pupil will be needed to cover the cost of this 
trip. As with all school trips, if we do not receive sufficient contributions 
unfortunately, the visit may not go ahead.  Please consent and make your voluntary 
payment on ParentPay.  

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Mrs Stewart and Miss Webber 
 

 
 

 

Please be reminded that you are consenting on ParentPay to the following: 

I agree to my child partaking in the above trip. I have read the details of the visit and agree to his/her participation in any or 
all of the activities described. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on his/her part. I understand 
that the teacher in charge of the party will be acting in loco parentis and in the event of an accident I agree to my 
son/daughter receiving emergency medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetic and blood transfusions, as 
considered necessary by the medical authorities present. The school has taken out Comprehensive School Journey Insurance 
through a private company which contains, amongst other covers, Personal Accident Insurance cover. Details are available on 
request.  

I understand the extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided and that Wirral Borough Council is insured in respect 
of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no personal accident or other insurance cover unless I have been advised 
specifically by the organiser. Accidents may arise for which Wirral Borough Council is not legally liable. I may choose to 
obtain suitable insurance to cover such eventualities. I acknowledge that I have provided school with up to date/current 
medical information relating to my child including emergency contact details. 


